We invite you to take part in **Round 1** of the **CHESTI Study** – an international e-Delphi survey to agree the most important outcomes to measure in chest health for children and young people with cerebral palsy (CP).

#### What's Involved:

- This is the **first of 3** survey rounds.
- Available in 7 languages.
- Takes 10-15 minutes.
- Voluntary and confidential.
- Open until: Sunday 5<sup>th</sup> October (23:59 UK time (BST/GMT)

Your views will help shape future chest health care in children with cerebral palsy.

# To take part, scan the QR code or click the link here:

https://clinicaltrials.plymouth.ac.uk/surveys/?s=CPKT3ATWWHW3DJ4K



#### You'll access:

- A short study video and summary
- Consent and registration form
- The main survey to rate chest health outcomes

## Who Can Take Part:

- Parents/carers and young people (aged 8–25) with CP
- Healthcare professionals supporting children with CP
- Researchers or academics with interest in this topic

Please share this invitation with a parent/carer or a young person with cerebral palsy, so we can hear their lived experience views!

The survey link is available in 7 languages and open to all who are interested!



# Watch the CHESTI-study video here:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HmQHn3dluKw

Visit the CHESTI-study webpage here: <a href="https://www.plymouth.ac.uk/research/chesti-study">https://www.plymouth.ac.uk/research/chesti-study</a>

Thank you from the CHESTI Study Team

## With best wishes

## **Rachel Knight Lozano**

She/her

Mrs. Rachel Knight Lozano, Principal Investigator

Orcid ID 0000-0003-3672-3924

**Doctoral Clinical and Practitioner Academic Fellow**, National Institute of Health Research

**Lecturer in Rehabilitation (Postgraduate Studies),** University of Plymouth.

Paediatric Physiotherapist, Child and Family Health Devon.

This study has received ethical approval by the University of Plymouth Ethics Committee (Ref: 5636). Questions? Contact us at:

Rachel.knightlozano@plymouth.ac.uk